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As a life-long Oregon resident, I am saddened by how our legislative process has 

been headed. It seems most legislators are not willing to hear their constituents. If 

you were to poll Oregon voters you would see that Oregonians are not in favor of HB 

2025. Please consider how this will effect us all. Oregonian's have suffered enough in 

increasing taxes.  


